
 

 

 
HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING 

NOVEMBER 21, 2017 
 

 
AUTHORIZATION TO PURCHASE REPLACEMENT SOUND BOOTH 
The Board of Library Trustees authorized staff to purchase a replacement sound booth 
for the production studio for an amount not to exceed $10,700. 
 
AUTHORIZATION TO TRANSFER FUNDS TO THE VILLAGE OF 
ARLINGTON HEIGHTS HEALTH INSURANCE FUND 
The Board of Library Trustees authorized staff to transfer $300,000 from the Library’s 
General Fund to the Village of Arlington Heights Health Insurance fund in 2017 to 
maintain a working cash balance in 2018. 
 
 
 
 


